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This would be a great and ground breaking law for Maine and I wish other states 
would follow Maine's example.  Plastic and trash are a big problem and need to be 
addressed.  This bill would benefit towns and small businesses.  Residents would have
a cleaner environment as those that produce trash are forced to think of the cost of 
their  use of materials that cause our huge trash problem.


